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With the arrival of the caterpillars which the children are watching grow, they
have been learning more about butterflies and other minibeasts.







A dragonfly

Forest School

The children went off to Forest School this week, each wearing a crown. Mr P
(who also was gifted one), helped to decorate them with leaves, flowers and
other natural materials.




Bumble Bees

They continued their theme with more focus on butterflies this week.




And of course there is always time for exploring other activities, whether it is
role play or colour and shape exploration.




Next Week

e Bumble Bees - We're Going on a Bear Hunt
e Busy Bees/Beehive - weather

Other information

You will have now received letters about up and coming events or trips. Please
find the links to these letters below.

e Summer Concert letter - here
e Sports Day letter - here
e BCA Zoo trip - here

We were pleased to be able to share with you via email the other day, the class
photos which Chris Rowan took. I am resharing the link with you but due to
security you will need to refer to the original email, which has the code, in order
to view the photos. See link here
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zNHwB-VzV_jSBrbHYenKCyrJJ_uGJwi9TFEsRFNGniE/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rFP6esspRDIhWF2z1Q-YZxqpnG2Xgtc_/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BsVwl6Wf-tkNQmvFyB_s8_78Qsz5vOivCTW1gA17QnA/edit
https://www.classpicks.co.uk/index.php?view=findphotos

